
 

 

President’s Newsletter 

 

Aug 15, 2019 
 

In This Issue  
• Fall ball 

registration 

• In-person 
registration 

• We need 
coaches 

• Tryout dates 

• Our “big” Little 
League 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Never allow the fear of striking out keep you from playing the game. 
    -Babe Ruth 

It’s that time again….Fall ball is here 
Well its August and everyone is preparing for going back to school.  With that, our 
registration for all divisions is now open.  Please go to MPLL.ORG to register your 
son/daughter for the fall season.  Online registration will be open until Tuesday Sept 
10th.  The season begins on Monday Sept 16th! 
 
Please remember all players must provide eligibility documents to play at MPLL.  The 
required documentation needed can be found at this link:  League eligibility 
documentation 

New player registration 
All players new to the league will be required to attend one of our in-person 
registration dates listed below: 

Thurs Aug 29th at DBat San Antonio North from 6pm-8pm 
Thurs Sept 5th at DBat San Antonio North from 6pm-8pm 
Sat Sept 7th at Academy at Northwoods shopping from 9am-11am 
 

A last minute late in-person registration will take place an hour before the tryouts on  
Thurs Sept 12th at MPLL main field complex from 5pm-6pm and on Sat Sept 14th from 8am to 
9am.   

Calling all coaches 
Its that time where we start rounding up our coaches 
for all divisions.  If you have experience in coaching 
baseball, I ask you to consider volunteering your time 
in helping coach a team.  The success of the league 
depends immensely on the quality of coaching in this 
league.  PLEASE sign up today to help out in this 
needed talent.   
If you are interested, please follow this link to our web 
form.   MPLL Coach's interest form 
 
The VP of each league will reach out to you once received.    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://tshq.bluesombrero.com/Default.aspx?tabid=1901970
https://tshq.bluesombrero.com/Default.aspx?tabid=1901970
https://www.google.com/search?q=dbat%20san&rlz=1C1SQJL_enUS776US776&oq=dbat+san&aqs=chrome..69i57.1996j0j4&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8&npsic=0&rflfq=1&rlha=0&rllag=29522931,-98558176,9973&tbm=lcl&rldimm=13630531334103553531&ved=2ahUKEwjas8PYjt7cAhUPXK0KHcnwDZQQvS4wAHoECAEQIQ&rldoc=1&tbs=lrf:!2m1!1e2!2m1!1e3!3sIAE,lf:1,lf_ui:2#rlfi=hd:;si:13630531334103553531;mv:!1m3!1d86297.27938583442!2d-98.55817625!3d29.59678245!2m3!1f0!2f0!3f0!3m2!1i672!2i597!4f13.1;tbs:lrf:!2m1!1e2!2m1!1e3!3sIAE,lf:1,lf_ui:2
https://www.google.com/search?q=dbat%20san&rlz=1C1SQJL_enUS776US776&oq=dbat+san&aqs=chrome..69i57.1996j0j4&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8&npsic=0&rflfq=1&rlha=0&rllag=29522931,-98558176,9973&tbm=lcl&rldimm=13630531334103553531&ved=2ahUKEwjas8PYjt7cAhUPXK0KHcnwDZQQvS4wAHoECAEQIQ&rldoc=1&tbs=lrf:!2m1!1e2!2m1!1e3!3sIAE,lf:1,lf_ui:2#rlfi=hd:;si:13630531334103553531;mv:!1m3!1d86297.27938583442!2d-98.55817625!3d29.59678245!2m3!1f0!2f0!3f0!3m2!1i672!2i597!4f13.1;tbs:lrf:!2m1!1e2!2m1!1e3!3sIAE,lf:1,lf_ui:2
https://www.google.com/search?rlz=1C1SQJL_enUS776US776&tbm=lcl&ei=XjprW6OAG4T-tAWX5bqYCQ&q=Northwoods+academy&oq=Northwoods+academy&gs_l=psy-ab.3..0l10.79838.84414.0.84625.26.17.3.6.6.0.237.2146.0j13j3.16.0....0...1c.1.64.psy-ab..1.25.2244...0i131k1j0i67k1j0i131i67k1j0i20i264k1j0i131i10k1j0i10k1j35i39k1j0i131i20i264k1.0.fXwCcOWfXQA#rlfi=hd:;si:10896391472459152216;mv:!1m3!1d224.43099503768462!2d-98.4612!3d29.605399399999996!2m3!1f0!2f0!3f0!3m2!1i1398!2i795!4f13.1
https://www.google.com/maps/place/McAllister+Park+Little+League+Fields/@29.5539323,-98.4444744,399m/data=!3m1!1e3!4m5!3m4!1s0x865c8afcb4d4d7bb:0x20ad54a117c796be!8m2!3d29.5549168!4d-98.4446535
https://goo.gl/forms/u87nzvPGUdwpC4552
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Tryout dates 
All players registered for fall ball (with the exception of Tball) will be required to 
attend one of the tryout sessions the first week in September.  All players will be 
drafted to a team at the conclusion of the tryouts.  Players should hear from coaches 
no later than Tues Sept 17th. 
 
Tryout dates and times (players must attend one of the times) 
   Thurs Sept 12th at 6pm 
 Sat Sept 14th at 10am 
Tryout field locations 
 Machine pitch on main complex field 3 
 9-10 yr old kids pitch on main complex field 1 
 11-12 yr old kids pitch on main complex field 2 
 All softball divisions on main complex field 6 
 

Our “Big” Little League 
For those of you who are knew to our league or unfamiliar with our community, I 
wanted to take some time explaining the work that goes on in the background to keep 
this league moving forward.   
I get a lot of emails and questions from people complaining….  

“why do we have to pay for field rentals?” 
“why do we have to get sponsors?”  
“why does it cost so much to play here?” 
“why wont you let us bring our own food in?” 
“why do we have to do fundraising?” 

We as a league have a large fiduciary responsibility as a community to maintain our 
great facility here at McAllister Park.   
 
Our league is comprised of 16 fields which roughly equate to 36 acres of real estate.   
This land is leased from the City of San Antonio free of charge as long as we are able to 
maintain all of the the fields to city standards.  We receive ZERO, yes ZERO in regard to 
any financial support from Bexar county or the City of San Antonio.  100% of the 
financial burden falls on our league.  This year’s annual expense budget for the league 
is $528,000.  Our facility maintenance and utilities are the biggest expense in that 
budget.  Approximately $331,500 is directly related to the facility maintenance and 
utilities.  Remaining expenses deal with the operational costs of our little league itself 
in security, umpires, uniforms, concessions, baseball equipment, etc.   
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With approximately 700 players in the spring and 300 players in the fall, you can 
quickly do the math and realize that covering $528,000 in expenses is no easy feat 
thru registration fees alone.  Our registration fees typically amount to $200,000 if we 
are lucky.  My point is, our registration fees do not cover our leagues expenses.  I hope 
everyone understands that as a league we cannot function without the additional 
revenue sources.  We are heavily dependent on donations and revenues generated 
through our concessions, field rentals, baseball tournament fees, fundraising, parking 
spots and sponsorships.  Without these, we cease to function as a league.   
 
So next time you are at the fields, I ask you 
to think about what all goes into making 
our Little League what it is.  Its no easy 
task and it takes dedication and hard work 
from our board of directors as well as all of 
the parents involved in this league.  Do 
your part to help support this great 
community! 

 
I say this often, “this is YOUR Little 
League.”  We are all a big family trying to 
build and maintain a great facility and 
community for our kids to grow up in.  It 
takes a momentous amount of time and 
volunteers to successfully do this.  I ask 
everyone to consider to get involved.  We 
do need YOUR help.  Everyone has time 
and talents that can be utilized.   Get 
involved today! 

 


